


community's compliance into the twenty-first century with electronic submittals and 

distribution processes. Improvements such as these assist all interested parties and 

support transparency and efficient business operations. While there is more work to be 

done to modernize regulations, we believe this process is a notable step in that direction. 

Again, we appreciate the opportunity to submit these comments and recommendations 

for your consideration and look forward to next steps in this process. 

Sincerely, 

��p]&�-

Monty Morgan 

RPG Chairman & PWS Tanker Plan Administrator 

Enclosures: 

RPG Comments in Response to Notice of Public Scoping - ADEC ODPCP Requirements 

Electronic cc: 

RPG members 










